Have you noticed the changes on our web site?
Across the top of the site, the “Community” was changed to “Chair’s Comments.” After each meeting I will write my reaction to what we were trying to accomplish at the meeting. It will be my opinion and not the final word on the specific topic I cover. I am looking for your input. If you can’t attend the meetings this will be your opportunity to voice your opinion by contacting me. What works for you?
Mail: Connie Milz; 2905 County Road P; Milladore, WI 54454
E-mail: TOMchair21@gmail.com
Phone 715-457-3106

Also, I am writing an answer to “Frequently Asked Questions.” (scroll down) This link has been “under construction” for five years, since I developed our web site during my first year as the clerk in 2017. Do you have any suggestions for others questions to be answered?

